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Dr. Arthur Vayloyan, Member of the Executive Board and Head of Private Banking Switzerland, thanked the Forum for the opportunity to represent Credit Suisse at this important event. In answering Tom Easton’s opening question as to why a giant of the private banking industry – whose primary focus is catering to the needs of the high net worth individuals, is concerned about initiatives addressing the needs of the poor, he said

· With its long, distinguished tradition in private banking, Credit Suisse, indeed, is one of the leading providers in the industry

· Quoting industry estimates that total bankable assets owned by approximately eight million high net worth individuals worldwide at an astronomical US$ 30 trillion, he drew the contrast between this “top of the top of the pyramid” with the less fortunate two-thirds of humanity – a staggering 4.5 billion people, who live on less than US$ 4 a day

· Acknowledging the proven effectiveness of Microfinance, he stressed the need for channeling private capital for sustainable growth and development of this powerful tool in poverty alleviation, and underscored the fact that Credit Suisse was one of the first banks to recognize that even a tiny fraction of the assets of the wealthy will create a significant pool of private capital available for investment in Microfinance

· Helping to build the crucial link between the poor – the users of Microfinance, and the wealthy – the providers, is not only a priority for Credit Suisse, a growing number of the Bank’s clients are increasingly looking for ways to contribute to the society at large and support equitable growth and stability around the world

· The “responsAbility Global Microfinance Fund”, which Credit Suisse, together with its partners, established in 2004, was highlighted as a uniquely effective link. The entire subscription of this fund – US$ 41 million, and counting – is invested in Microfinance institutions, whose reach extend to more than 57,000 micro-entrepreneurs in 33 developing countries

· Turning to investors’ perspective, he commented that clients not only enjoy the social responsibility component of the investments, they also get the benefit of diversification, as well as returns that are low in volatility and are comparable to main-stream money market instruments

· Expressing full confidence about the future of Microfinance, he added that Credit Suisse is prepared to accept any challenges offered in maintaining the momentum that has been gained during the International Year of Microcredit

Conveying his satisfaction in positioning Microfinance as a real business opportunity – as opposed to a charity, or an act of philanthropy, he also thanked the Forum for the opportunity to meet and be inspired by the award-winning micro-entrepreneurs, as well as the opportunity to learn about diverse solutions proposed by his distinguished co-panelists and other main-stream financial institutions. 

In his concluding remarks, Dr. Vayloyan recognized the commendable gain in sophistication by many Microfinance institutions, and expressed his faith in the continuation of this trend. He added that with its own innovative prowess, Credit Suisse intends to make Microfinance investments an integral part of the overall asset allocation process.
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